
Lazzaro, April (DEQ) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject 

Hello April, 

Ellie Kane <Crr4mi@yahoo.com> 
Wednesday, June 04, 2014 3:29PM 
Lazzaro, April (DEQ) 
Violation Notice 

As per requested by your written Violation Notice dated May 21, 2014, please 
accept my written response as follows: 

The site located at 631 Chestnut St. SW had changes made to the processing of 
shingles earlier in 2013 and we assumed Air Quality permitting was not required for 
the change in process due to the change of screening vs. grinding. 

I am currently preparing our permit application for the changes to our process and 
will get that to you before the end of this week. 

This permit application will include a thorough discussion of the current operations 
and history of our asbestos testing results. 

If you have any questions or need any further information, please feel free to 
contact me at (616) 648-7504. 

Ellie Kane 

Crutchall Resource Recycling 


